

## Agenda for the Meeting of the Glenorchy Community Association to be held on Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> of November at 7:30pm in the Glenorchy Hall

## 1. Apologies

## 2. Minutes of the last meeting

**Motion:** "that the minutes be accepted as a true and accurate record of the meeting" Matters Arising:

## 3. Secretary's report

**Incoming:** Andrew Timms - Action re. Greenwaste mulching/Freedom camping signs

Erin Moogan – Glenorchy Inorganic collection – 29 to 31 Oct Sue Bradley – Wakatipu waveriders club re. foreshore plans Geoff Hughes – Routeburn Dart Trust Donation/Funding

Trish Fraser – Wastewater workshop funding thank you/workshop date

Sue Veint – Rees Riverbed access

**Outgoing:** QLDC – Cleaning of Rec Ground public toilets

NZTA - any progress on points raised in GCA roading report

Motion: "That inwards mail be accepted and outwards mail be approved"

4. Treasurer's report

Motion: "That the Treasurer's report be noted"

- 5. Councilor Ferguson's report
- 6. Ongoing projects
- **6.1** Waterfront Subcommittee
- **6.2** Town Centre Sub committee
- **6.3** Gravel Sub Committee
- **6.4** Roading Sub Committee
- 7. Other business
- **7.1** Wastewater
- **7.2** Routeburn Dart Trust funding